
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD 
MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 

 
 
DATE: June 13, 2023 MEMO NO.: P-23-11 
 
TO:  Planning and Development Board 
 
VIA: Anand Balram, Planning Manager 
 
FROM: Tasheema Lewis, Associate Planner 
 

           SUBJECT:    Request for Special Exception to establish a K-12 Educational School Facility (Bet Midrash) 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
Bet Midrash Ohr Ha-Chayim Ha-Kadosh Inc requests a Special Exception for a K-12 Educational School Facility 
located at 1720 Harrison Street in the Young Circle (YC) Zoning District.  
 
The item is seeking a continuance, time and date certain to the July 11, 2023 Planning and Development 
Board meeting, in order to allow the Applicant the opportunity to provide updates to the application 
package.  
 
 
 


